
Notice to Mariner No. 143 

 

 

SUBJECT : SWINE INFLUENZA 

  NEW INFLUENZA (H1N1) 

 

Since there is no Public Health Emergency for H1N1, please consider our Notice to 

Mariner No. 126 dated 25 May 2009 expired.  Vessels calling Port of Fujairah or 

Fujairah Offshore Anchorage Area are therefore not required to provide the "Influenza 

A (H1N1) Health Declaration form" to the Port of Fujairah. 


